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Mr. William M. White, Chief
livision of River Basin Studies
Bursau of Sport Fisheries and
Wildlife

U. S. Department of the Interior
Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. White:
.

A copy of a safety evaluation prepared by the Division of Reactor
Licensing relating to the proposed Arkansas Power & Light Company's
Russellville Nuclear Unit to be constructed on the applicant's
site in Pope County, Arkansas is enclosed for your information.

The comments prepared by the U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service con-
cerning the radiological and non-radiological aspects of the pro-
posed Russellville Nuclear Unit site are attached cs Appendices
C-1 and C-2 to the safety evaluation.

Sincerely yours,
,

t

Origi.al Siyad by
C.'.mx 3. Lc--

Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
,

for Reactor Projects
{Division of Reactor Licensing !

!
Enclosure:
Russellville Safety Evaluation
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